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16 Castle Street 

Washington, NJ 07882 

 

Dear Brass Castle and Port Colden Families, 

Whether you are a new or returning family, this year is certainly going 

to look a little different for the students, parents, teachers, and even 

the PTA! We are here to help make this “new normal” be less stressful 

for everyone. You can help, too, by joining the PTA! We are looking for 

new voices, new ideas, and new ways to motivate our students and 

teachers whether in person or virtually. Special programs for the kids 

such as assemblies, family art night, book fairs, spelling bee, after 

school clubs, and community outreach are funded through monies raised 

by the PTA. Our goal is to keep as many programs available to our 

families and students as we can while keeping everyone safe. We are in 

this together and we need your input!  

 

What’s different about the 20-21 PTA? 

• New board members (Jessica Wormeck, Melina Ramos, Holly Guido, Tanu Yadav) 

• New online forms (Membership, Volunteers, Donations, & Feedback) 

• Virtual PTA Meetings via Zoom 

• New “no contact” fundraisers 

• New goals and focus for the start of the year  

✓ Keeping our students socially active 

✓ Keeping families connected 

✓ Supporting our teachers and administration 

 

Join us for our first PTA Meeting of the year on Zoom: 

Tuesday, September 29th at 7:00 pm 

https://zoom.us/j/98967930787?pwd=aFloam9od3lQOEZUUEtweEtLQ1M1dz09 

Meeting ID: 989 6793 0787 

Passcode: Panthers 

 

For questions email: WashtwpPTA@gmail.com 

https://zoom.us/j/98967930787?pwd=aFloam9od3lQOEZUUEtweEtLQ1M1dz09

